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Issue Date:         01-Oct-2014  
Effective Date:    15-Oct-2014   

  

Here’s your personalized quality information 
concerning products Digi-Key purchased from NXP.  
For detailed information we invite you to view this 
notification online  

 

Product Discontinuation Early Alert Notification  

 
 

Information Notification 

The below list of products will be discontinued according to the dates specified below due to limited stock 
available. Please refer to the Part Type Affected list included with this notification and place your orders 
before Dec 31, 2014. 
 
SalesItem ProductType Close Replacement 
934056541115 BAP63-02  
934056542115 BAP63-03  
934056543115 BAP63-05W  
934061241315 BAP63LX  
933418060215 BSS83  
933418060235 BSS83  
934005650112 BGE885  
934013320112 BGX885N  
934019200112 BGY1085A CGY1041 
934055390112 BGY67A BGR269 
934015620112 BGY785A CGY1041 
934019190112 BGY885A CGY1041 
 
 
We regret the inconvenience and impact this notice may cause. NXP Semiconductors' sales, marketing and 
distribution personnel stand ready to assist you in placing our customers and partners's final orders, or in 
providing product information you require. On behalf of NXP Semiconductors, we appreciate your 
understanding and assistance in helping us to help you minimize the impact of this product discontinuation 
on your company. We look forward to NXP Semiconductors' continued support of your company's 
semiconductor requirements in the years to come. 
 
 

Why do we issue this Information Notification 



This is to inform customers that due to limited stock available the affected part list will be discontinued, and 
allow our customers to place their last time buy orders.  

Identification of Affected Products 
Product identification does not change  
 
 

Impact 

 
Lat Time Buy Date 
31-Dec 2014 
 
Last Time Ship Date  
31-Dec-2015 

Contact and Support 

For all inquiries regarding the ePCN tool application or access issues, please contact NXP "Global Quality 
Support Team".  

For all Quality Notification content inquiries, please contact your local NXP Sales Support team.  

For specific questions on this notice or the products affected please contact our specialist directly:  
Name Karine Bouffard 
Position MKT-BU/BL-Commercial Marketing Manager 
e-mail address Karine.Bouffard@nxp.com 
At NXP Semiconductors we are constantly striving to improve our product and processes to ensure they 
reach the highest possible Quality Standards. 
Customer Focus, Passion to Win.  

NXP Quality Management Team. 

About NXP Semiconductors 

NXP Semiconductors N.V. (NASDAQ: NXPI) provides High Performance Mixed Signal and Standard 
Product solutions that leverage its leading RF, Analog, Power Management, Interface, Security and Digital 
Processing expertise. These innovations are used in a wide range of automotive, identification, wireless 
infrastructure, lighting, industrial, mobile, consumer and computing applications. 

You have received this email because you are a designated contact or subscribed to NXP’s Quallity 
Notifications. NXP shall not be held liable if this Notification is not correctly distributed within your 
organization.  
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